
 23rd June 2023 

Terrington C of E Primary School Bulletin 

 

            DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Year 5 Transition day 

(Malton School) 

Tuesday 27th June (School Uniform) 

KS2 Swimming (every 

Thursday) 

Thursday 29th June 

Fantastic Friday—Dance Friday 30th June ( Pe Kit and Trainers) 

Sports Day Tuesday 4th July  1pm Start (reserve 6th July)  

Askham Bryan Trip (EYFS) 

(Nursery and Reception) 

Wednesday 12th July 

Dalby Forest Trip (KS1 

Years 1 & 2) 

Friday 14th July 

Quidditch Tuesday 18th July 

Fantastic Friday – Dance 

On Friday 30th June, we will be holding our fantastic Friday early due to the 
availability of our dance coach. Each school, will have a workshop on Dance on 
this day therefore can we please ask that pupils come to school in their PE kits 
and trainers.  

      

Extra-Curricular Clubs- Foston / Terrington / Stillington 

This year we have reviewed our extra-curricular offer. We are currently looking at our extra-
curricular clubs for the next school year. Please can we ask for your feedback through the forms 
questionnaire to inform our decisions. https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?
id=8z1J106hXk-PbRL0BlhxqDf-
Eki5fbVGnvsHu3DPvzZUQ04wVU1RNzZSV1dCTlFIV1Q0WEFZTEZENC4u  

Cake donations needed for the school play on 11th July  

Please can you let school or FOTS know what you can donate for the event. There will be a cafe so it 
would be great to have cakes to sell at the event.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8z1J106hXk-PbRL0BlhxqDf-Eki5fbVGnvsHu3DPvzZUQ04wVU1RNzZSV1dCTlFIV1Q0WEFZTEZENC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8z1J106hXk-PbRL0BlhxqDf-Eki5fbVGnvsHu3DPvzZUQ04wVU1RNzZSV1dCTlFIV1Q0WEFZTEZENC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8z1J106hXk-PbRL0BlhxqDf-Eki5fbVGnvsHu3DPvzZUQ04wVU1RNzZSV1dCTlFIV1Q0WEFZTEZENC4u


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Welcome to Reception Talk 

 

On Monday 3rd July, at 3:30pm, Miss Birdsall will be holding a 

‘Welcome to Reception’ talk which will discuss the very important transi-

tion from Nursery to Reception for all parents of children starting 

Reception in September 2023. We strongly encourage all par-

ents to attend, even if your child already attends the nursery to 

ensure both school and home can support their child’s Recep-

tion learning. This will provide usual information of what to except in 

the Reception Year.  

 

 

Y5 Malton Transition Day  

Y5’s have been invited to attend a transition day at Malton secondary 
school on Tuesday 27th June. Pupils will come to school as normal and be 
accompanied by a member of staff from Terrington. Please can I ask that 
you give consent for your child to attend this event via parent pay.  

If you have any questions, please speak to Miss Tordoff.  

 

 

Malton Roman Festival  

Our KS2 children have really enjoyed our Roman topic this half term and 
have shown great enthusiasm for all things Roman!  

We wanted to share with you that there is a Roman festival taking place 
with Malton Museum on Sunday 23rd July.  

Details can be found here: https://www.maltonmuseum.co.uk/roman-
festival-2023/ This festival is separate from our school but we believe it 
would be enjoyed by the whole family.  

 

 

NYCSP Useful links for Families 

Please find attached a useful flyer for families containing links provided by 
North Yorkshire Safeguarding Childrens Partnership. There are free op-
portunities and advise on a range of healthy options for eligible families.  

 

 

https://www.maltonmuseum.co.uk/roman-festival-2023/
https://www.maltonmuseum.co.uk/roman-festival-2023/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Sports Day  

On Tuesday 4th July, all children from Nursery to Year 6 will be taking part 
in our sports day.  

This will take place at Stillington Village Hall.  Children from Terrington 
and Foston will be taken across by bus, which will depart at 9:00am.  
Parents and families are invited to join us from 1 o’clock at 
Stillington Village hall and may take their children home with them when 
sports day has finished roughly around 2:30pm.  Buses will still be  
provided for those children who need them and will return to school before 
the end of the school day.  

All children are required to come in their PE kit: white t-shirt, black shorts 
or jogging bottoms and trainers. Children should also wear their school 
jumper/cardigan and bring their own, clearly named water bottle. Please 
can we also ask that pupils bring a sun hat and sun cream is applied before 
school (a labelled bottle can also be brought with them). 

On this day, pupils are required to bring a packed lunch from home or al-
ready ordered from school. 

If you plan to attend, please feel free to bring your own chair! 

Nursery children who do not attend nursery on Tuesdays are also invit-
ed to join us.  If your child would like to come for the day or the afternoon, 
please let the class teacher know. 

If anyone has any questions, please direct them to the school office to be 
passed on to Miss Tordoff.  

 

Quidditch Day 

On Tuesday 18th July, children in years 1-6 will be taking a trip to  
Hogwarts for our Quidditch day.  

This will take place at Terrington Village Hall.  Children from Stillington 
and Foston will be taken across by bus, which will depart at 9:15am and 
they will return before the end of the school day. 

All children are required to come in their PE kit: white t-shirt, black shorts 
or jogging bottoms and trainers. Children should also wear their school 
jumper/cardigan and bring their own, clearly named water bottle. Please 
can we also ask that pupils bring a sun hat and sun cream is applied before 
school (a labelled bottle can also be brought with them). 

On this day, pupils are required to bring a packed lunch from home or or-
der one from the school office by Friday 30th June. The sandwich op-
tions are: ham, cheese and tuna.  

Children in Nursery and Reception will eat at school as usual. 

If anyone has any questions, please direct them to the school office to be 
passed on to Miss Tordoff.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

 

 

KS1 Dalby Forest Trip– Friday 14th July  

We are pleased to be taking our KS1 (year 1 & 2) children on a trip on  
Friday 14th July across the three schools to Dalby Forest. They will enjoy 
multiple activities including exploring the forest and the surrounding area 
and taking part in wildlife conservation activities provided for us by the 
centre, lining to our geography and science topics. The cost of the trip is 
£11 per child, this will be added to ParentPay. Please speak to the office if 
you have any additional circumstances that you would wish to discuss. 
Please also ensure that you have given consent for your child to go on trips 
via ParentPay. Pack lunches will be needed for all of the children, please 
contact the office if you require one to be ordered before June 22nd.  

 

Please drop your children off at 8.45am on this day to ensure the timing of 
the trip is kept to and the day runs smoothly, children will return to school 
by 3.15pm. Pupils should wear school uniform as usual with sturdy and 
practical shoes and should bring a jacket and a water bottle, their packed 
lunch, along with a sunhat and sun cream (weather dependent). If you do 
not want your child to go, please speak to your class teacher. 

 

EYFS Trip To Askham Bryan Wildlife Park—July 12th 

We are pleased to be taking our EYFS children (Nursery and Reception), across 

the three schools, on a trip to Askham Bryan Wildlife park on Wednesday 12th 

July . They will be taking part in a ‘Habitats” workshop focussing on animals 

that live in water following our current “Under the Sea” topic.   

The cost of the trip is £11 per child, this will be added to ParentPay. 

Please speak to the office if you have any additional circumstances that you wish 

to discuss. Please also ensure that you have given permission for your child 

to go on the trips via ParentPay.  

All children will need a packed lunch. If you wish to order a school, 

packed lunch, please contact the office to order this no later than June 

22nd. The choice of sandwich is tuna mayo, cheese or ham. 

Please drop your child off at 8.45am on this day to ensure the timing of 

the trip is kept to and the day runs smoothly. Children will return to school by 

3.15pm. They should wear school uniform as usual with sturdy and practical 

shoes and should bring a jacket and a water bottle, their packed lunch, along 

with a sunhat and sun cream (weather dependent). If you do not want your 

child to go, please speak to your class teacher. 



EYFS/KS1 WOW WORK  
 Nursery and Reception  

This week early years have been exploring how to look after our oceans! We 
have enjoyed using our gross motor skills to collect rubbish around school 
using the litter pickers as we reflected on how it felt to be playing amongst 
rubbish and what it would be like for the ocean animals.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 

This week KS1 have been learning about weight and mass as they have en-
joyed using the balance scales to find the mass of different objects using non 
standard measure. They were then able to compare the amounts. 
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KS2 WOW WORK  
 

This week, KS2 have been looking at the end of year school play. Some pupils 
have WOW’ed us with learning their lines off by heart for our play, already! 
They have been singing their hearts out and putting on their best  
performances as Romans marching around our classroom. Keep your eyes 
peeled for more information about our play coming out soon! 
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